
 

 

St. Mary’s National School 

 

Junior Infants 2024 Enrolment  
Applications from those wishing to enrol their child in Junior Infants for 

September 2024 will be accepted during the period of: 

Monday November 6th to Friday November 24th   

Please  visit the school website www.stmarystallaght.ie during this period to 

complete an application form. 

 

You will also need the following upon application: 

 Your child’s PPS number 

 Your Child’s Birth Certificate 

 A recent utility bill as proof of address (in either parent’s name) 

 

Applications will only be deemed complete once all documents have been 

provided. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school office on 

01 4515387. 

Thank You 

http://www.stmarystallaght.ie/

